
Getting things done – Pennycook Lane
#dundeewestend

Residents recently drew to my attention potholes in Pennycook Lane.

I reported these to the City Council’s Roads Maintenance Partnership and am
pleased to advise that, despite the challenges facing services during the
current health emergency, I have been assured that these repairs will be
scheduled for repair – to quote :

“We’ll arrange for an inspector to have a look at Pennycook Lane and log any
defects identified for repair.”
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